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Anastasia Romanov Oct 24
2021 When they are
transported to St. Petersburg,
Russia, twins Maisie and Felix
meet Anastasia Romanov and
experience a world filled with
palaces and privilege.
Romanov Quest Feb 13 2021
Valentina Kovalova, a cousin to
Tsar Nicholas, fled Russia in
1917 after Bolsheviks
slaughtered her family. She
took her infant son to Germany
but left his twin brother whom
she thought was dead. She
married a man who became a
close confidant and friend of
Hitler. As WWII commences,
her husband commands a Uboat, and her sons fight on
opposite sides. She moves in
the inner circle of Nazi society
while hiding Jews and
occasional Allied soldiers in her
home until Himmler discovers
her involvement in the
resistance.
The Romanov Rescue Nov 12
2020 A NEW NOVEL OF
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ALTERNATE HISTORY FROM
MASTER OF MILITARY SF
TOM KRATMAN, JUSTIN
WATSON, AND KACEY EZELL.
As WWI comes to a close a
German general, an escaped
prisoner of war, and the crew
of an airship converge to effect
THE ROMANOV RESCUE. Can
there be a world without
communism? Mankind's history
is bound up in the fabric of
fate, a strong cloth, tough and
closely woven. It is the
beginning of 1918, the last year
of the greatest war in human
history, to date. All the
belligerents stagger on their
feet. Starvation is an ever
present reality, while disease
waits in the wings. In Russia,
no longer a belligerent but,
instead, rapidly descending
into civil war and chaos, a lone
family—Father, Mother, four
beautiful young girls, and a
brave but sickly boy—await
their own fate, shivering and
hungry in the dark, hoping and
praying for salvation. Their
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relatives in England have
turned their backs. The guards
set over them do little but
torment them. They look
Heavenward, but God doesn't
answer. They know they're a
threat to the new regime, a
threat that will, in time, be
eliminated. But even the
strongest fabric has flaws. An
escaped prisoner of war,
caught, injured, and punished,
but still highly capable, might
be one. An airship, returned
and at loose ends after a failed
mission to Africa might be
another. A German general,
taking a wrong turn on his
nightly walk and suddenly
coming face to face with the
reality of the monster rising in
the east, would be a third.
Follow, then, as the general
gives the orders, the prisoner
of war raises the men from
among his fellows, and the
airship launches itself forward,
to contest fate, to tear the
fabric of time, and to effect The
Romanov Rescue. At the
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publisher's request, this title is
sold without DRM (Digital
Rights Management). About
the Carrera series:
“[I]nterplanetary warfare with .
. . [a] visceral story of bravery
and sacrifice . . . fans of the
military SF of John Ringo and
David Weber should enjoy this
SF action adventure.”—Library
Journal “Kratman's dystopia is
a brisk page turner full of
startling twists . . . [Kratman is]
a professional military man . . .
up to speed on military and
geopolitical conceits.”—Bestselling author of America Alone
Mark Steyn on Tom Kratman’s
uncompromising military SF
thriller Caliphate “Kratman
raises disquieting questions on
what it might take to win the
war on terror . . . realistic
action sequences, strong
characterizations, and thoughts
on the philosophy of
war.”—Publishers Weekly
About Tom Kratman: “[Baen
publisher] Toni [Weisskopf] and
I disagree about everything
except about how good his
books are.”—John Birmingham
The Fate of the Romanovs Apr
29 2022 Abundant, newly
discovered sources shatter
long-held beliefs The collapse
of the Soviet Union in 1991
revealed, among many other
things, a hidden wealth of
archival documents relating to
the imprisonment and eventual
murder of Tsar Nicholas II, his
wife Alexandra, and their
children. Emanating from
sources both within and close
to the Imperial Family as well
as from their captors and
executioners, these oftencontroversial materials have
enabled a new and
comprehensive examination of
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one the pivotal events of the
twentieth century and the
many controversies that
surround it. Based on a careful
analysis of more than 500 of
these previously unpublished
documents, along with
numerous newly discovered
photos, The Fate of the
Romanovs makes compelling
revisions to many long-held
beliefs about the Romanovs'
final months and moments.
Contemporary Authors New
Revision Series Apr 05 2020 In
response to the escalating need
for up-to-date information on
writers, Contemporary
Authors® New Revision Series
brings researchers the most
recent data on the world's
most-popular authors. These
exciting and unique author
profiles are essential to your
holdings because sketches are
entirely revised and up-to-date,
and completely replace the
original Contemporary
Authors® entries. For your
convenience, a soft-cover
cumulative index is sent
biannually.While Gale strives to
replicate print content, some
content may not be available
due to rights restrictions.Call
your Sales Rep for details.
The Biography Book Feb 02
2020 Contains alphabetically
arranged entries that identify
and assess the biographical
materials available on over five
hundred notable historical
figures, listing autobiography
and primary sources,
recommended biographies and
juvenile biographies, other
biographical studies,
biographical novels, fictional
portraits, and biographical
films and theatrical
adaptations.
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Saudi Strategy: A Justin Hall
Spy Thriller Dec 02 2019
Justice has a new name …
Revenge. After a covert
operation in Australia goes
terribly wrong and reeling from
a devastating loss, Justin and
his ever-faithful partner, Carrie
O’Connor, are dispatched to
Saudi Arabia suspecting a
connection. But a seemingly
friendly meeting with one of
the Saudi princes turns into an
international incident with
potentially fatal consequences
for both Justin and Carrie, that
connection is sealed. But is
someone realizing they are
getting too close? Split apart
and assigned different
operations, Justin and Carrie
find themselves in the
crosshairs of professional
assassins. Barely able to
escape with their lives and
relying on unusual allies, the
agents must battle on separate
fronts to discover the truth
about who is relentlessly
hunting them. How will Justin
and Carrie survive a fight to
the finish that has never been
more explosive or more
personal? Reviews ★★★★★ “My
highest recommendation! A
stupendous read!” ★★★★★ “This
author never fails to provide
the story with the details, the
action and suspenseful sticky
operations for his star
character, Justin Hall! His way
with words keeps me coming
back!” ★★★★★ “This series just
keeps getting better and
better.” ★★★★★ “Love the pace
and the excitement. Nothing
preposterous or phony. This
moves well and keeps you
turning the pages for the next
step in the sequence. I loved
it!” ★★★★★ “Enjoyed this
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particular book immensely. It
was hard to put down. The
action was intense and the plot
took several twists. A super
solid instalment in the Justin
Hall series.” The Justin Hall
Series Saudi Strategy is the
eighth novel in this best-selling
series with hundreds of fivestar reviews and thousands of
sales and downloads. Each
book is a self-contained story
without cliffhangers and can be
enjoyed on its own. An
impossible-to-put-down,
adrenaline-filled adventure,
that will leave you breathless
and confirms Ethan Jones’
place as a spy fiction master. If
you like Baldacci, Fleming, or
Flynn, you’ll love Saudi
Strategy. Just scroll up, click,
and get lost in the actionpacked, captivating world of
Justin Hall now! Keywords
thriller assassinations
conspiracies crime espionage
military political psychological
technothrillers terrorism
suspense spy intrigue
adrenaline blood war action
spies shooting revenge hostage
ransom kidnapping security
Justin Hall Carrie O’Connor
CIA secret agent agents
operatives clandestine covert
mission asset assets affairs
explosion action & adventure
war & military Mossad ISIS
Iraq Saudi Arabia Canada war
warfare
Flight of a Stormy Petrel Sep
03 2022 During the years
preceding the Russian
Revolution, in 1917, the
Russian citizens were
oppressed and imprisoned if
they opposed the Tsar Nikolay
Romanov. Flight Of A Stormy
Petrel is a story of one man's
efforts to bring freedom to the
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working class and of the
hardships he faced with his
crusade. Numerous lives were
touched by this man's efforts
and, in a small way, he became
one of many unsung heros that
led the way to the final
overthrow of the Romanov
Dynasty.
Foundations of Russian
Military Flight, 1885-1925
Dec 26 2021 Foundations of
Russian Military Flight focuses
on the early use of balloons and
aircraft by the Russian military.
The best early Russian aircraft
included flying boats designed
by Dimitrii Grigorovich and
large reconnaissance-bombers
created by Igor Sikorsky. As
World War I began, the
Imperial Russian Navy made
use of aircraft more quickly
than the army. Indeed, the
navy established a precursor to
the aircraft carrier. The
Imperial Russian Army came to
respect over time the work of
aircraft that evolved from
reconnaissance and bomber to
fighter planes. Over 250 army
pilots during the war received
awards of high distinction for
their wartime flights. After the
1917 revolution, both the new
Bolshevik government and the
reactionary White forces
created air arms to combat
each other. In the 1920s, the
Soviet Union and Germany
negotiated agreements that
allowed Germany to violate the
Treaty of Versailles by building
military aircraft and training
German military pilots in the
USSR. This provided the Soviet
Union access to the latest
aviation technology and
prevented them from falling too
far behind the West in this
crucial sphere.
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The Flight Of The Romanovs
Nov 05 2022 A saga of love and
lust, personal tensions and
rivalries, antagonisms and
hatreds, The Flight of the
Romanovs describes the last
century of the Russian imperial
dynasty-a century that saw the
greatest social and political
upheavals in all of recorded
history. Drawing upon a wealth
of untapped resources from
Russian, British, and American
archives, including unpublished
diaries of many of the principal
characters and never-beforepublished photographs, Perry
and Pleshakov render an
indelible portrait of a family
and their time, from the youth
of Alexander III in the 1860s to
the death, one hundred years
later, of his daughter Olga
Alexandrovna, the last Grand
Duchess.Set against the
backdrop of this most
cataclysmic century, The Flight
of the Romanovs is a must-read
for anyone interested in this
fascinating dynasty, Russian
history, and the history of
European royalty.
A Romanov Returns Jun 19
2021 Managers of the
crumbling Soviet bureaucracy
loot the wealth of the country
and want to create a leader
answerable only to them. These
men believe they have found
such a leader in Mikhail
Romanov, but Romanov not
only has his own plans but also
a mysterious and powerful
benefactor.
The Race to Save the
Romanovs May 19 2021
Shortlisted for the HWA Sharpe
Books Non-Fiction Crown
Award A work of investigative
history that will completely
change the way in which we
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see the Romanov story. Finally,
here is the truth about the
secret plans to rescue Russia’s
last imperial family. On 17 July
1918, the whole of the Russian
Imperial Family was murdered.
There were no miraculous
escapes. The former Tsar
Nicholas, his wife Alexandra,
and their children – Olga,
Tatiana, Maria, Anastasia and
Alexey – were all tragically
gunned down in a blaze of
bullets. Historian Helen
Rappaport sets out to uncover
why the Romanovs’ European
royal relatives and the Allied
governments failed to save
them. It was not, ever, a simple
case of one British King’s loss
of nerve. In this race against
time, many other nations and
individuals were facing political
and personal challenges of the
highest order. In this incredible
detective story, Rappaport
draws on an unprecedented
range of unseen sources,
tracking down missing
documents, destroyed papers
and covert plots to liberate the
family by land, sea and even
sky. Through countless twists
and turns, this revelatory work
unpicks many false claims and
conspiracies, revealing the
fiercest loyalty, bitter rivalries
and devastating betrayals as
the Romanovs, imprisoned,
awaited their fate. A
remarkable new work of
history from Helen Rappaport,
author of Ekaterinburg: The
Last Days of the Romanovs.
The Fixer: The Last Romanov
Jul 29 2019 Kat's back for the
third installment in the
suspense thriller series that's
been called "a rollercoaster
ride of an adventure." (Jennie
Reads) "My name is Katerina
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Mills. Make sure I disappear."
Katerina Mills is getting out . . .
Desperate to escape a
psychotic former client, a
vengeful mobster, and a dirty
DEA agent, professional "fixer"
Kat Mills is ready to drop out
and disappear. She doesn't
trust her employer, the
shadowy MJM Consulting, but
Katerina can't say no to one
last job for the biggest score
yet, enough money to get lost
for good . . . until the client
asks the impossible . . . Dmitry
Zilinsky claims he is a direct
descendant of Russia's last
Tsar, Nicholas II, and he
demands Katerina steal the
item that will prove it. Kat must
get the job done or she can't
make her escape. But when
professional thief Alexander
Winter reappears in her life,
Katerina Mills faces a new
choice: go it alone or risk
everything to be with the one
person she doesn't want to live
without?
The Romanov Effect Oct 12
2020 Andre Romanov had a
dream to save Russia from
economic destruction; to create
a corporate model for all future
Russian companies. Roy Ferrell
was the ruthless American
hired to aid Romanov in his
vision. This combination proved
catastrophic for the world,
because together, they
exploited everyone and every
technology for their own
advantage and began the
corporate wars. Their giant
corporation, Infotech, broke
free of the bonds of Russia and
was let loose upon the rest of
the world. John Christian was
born in the ashes left behind
from the insatiable Infotech
and would be humanity’s only
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hope for salvation.
The Flight Of The Romanovs
Oct 04 2022 A saga of love and
lust, personal tensions and
rivalries, antagonisms and
hatreds, The Flight of the
Romanovs describes the last
century of the Russian imperial
dynasty, the Romanovs, from
the youth of the future tsar
Alexander III in the 1860s until
the death in 1960 of his
daughter, Olga Alexandrovna,
the last grand duchess. John
Curtis Perry and Constantine V.
Pleshakov use a wealth of
previously untapped sources,
including unpublished diaries
of many of the principal
characters, interviews with
people who knew them well,
and never before published
photographs to create a history
of a family and a time. Along
the way we learn of the
relationships between
Alexander III and his children,
the conspiracy against
Rasputin, Duke Dimitrie's affair
with Coco Chanel, the hostile
behavior of the House of
Windsor toward the Romanovs,
and the war between the
Romanovs and the secret
police. Concluding with a
discussion of the imperial
restoration movement in Russia
today, The Flight of the
Romanovs is a must-read for
anyone interested in the
Romanov family, Russian
history, and the history of
European royalty.
The Baltic Story Nov 24 2021
The Baltic Story recounts the
shared history of the countries
around the Baltic, from the
events of a thousand years ago
to the present day.
Hidden Account of the
Romanovs Aug 02 2022
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Preparing for President Putin’s
State Visit in 2003, the Bank of
England is ordered to return
any remaining Czarist money to
Russia. The Bank’s trustee of
the former Empress
Alexandra’s secret trust
account resists. To support his
case, the trustee investigates
the revealing career of a
Grenadier Guards officer. The
evidence trail follows the
Grenadier though the trenches
of World War I, including active
service events involving The
Prince of Wales, Winston
Churchill and the Royal Flying
Corps. The backdrop is
Imperial Russia and the
extraordinary lives of Emperor
Nicholas and his family. While
history recorded three women
surviving the initial shootings
of the Imperial family, only to
be killed later when they cried
out, rumours erupted of a
female Romanov escapee.
Stalin determined to liquidate
her. In 1918, the Grenadier offi
cer is posted to Russia to locate
and aid the escape of
Romanovs. Attached to a
Cossack regiment, a peasant
girl rescues him from Red
soldiers. Against a background
of international intrigue and
Imperial elegance the story
winds through two of histories
greatest mysteries, the
murders of the Imperial family
and Rasputin. King George V’s
hitherto misunderstood delay
in rescuing his cousin Emperor
Nicholas is explained.
Questions challenging
conventional history run
through the story, including
amazing evidence, suggesting
the British MI6 organization of
Rasputin’s assassination and
Trotsky’s raising of Bolshevik
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seed capital in New York.
The Romanov Succession Apr
17 2021 During World War II, a
Russian refugee spies for the
United States Since the great
upheaval of November 1917,
Alex Denilov has known
nothing but war. In the civil
war that followed the Bolshevik
Revolution, he fought for the
old imperial order. When the
Reds won out, he fled west,
finding work in every war that
followed. Now, in 1941, he
trains paratroopers in the
American Southwest, helping
the US Army prepare for the
coming war. But Uncle Sam
has bigger plans for him. The
army transfers Alex to special
services, where he is reunited
with old colleagues from the
civil war. The group shares
combat skills, knowledge of the
Russian language, and an
intense hatred of Communists.
Their mission is to assassinate
Stalin. But inside this group of
killers, a traitor lurks, ready to
kill Alex before he attempts to
save Russia from itself.
There Is No Freedom
Without Bread! Mar 17 2021
The conventional story of the
end of the cold war focuses on
the geopolitical power struggle
between the United States and
the USSR: Ronald Reagan
waged an aggressive campaign
against communism, outspent
the USSR, and forced Mikhail
Gorbachev to "tear down this
wall." In There Is No Freedom
Without Bread!, a daring
revisionist account of that
seminal year, the Russian-born
historian Constantine
Pleshakov proposes a very
different interpretation. The
revolutions that took place
during this momentous year
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were infinitely more complex
than the archetypal image of
the "good" masses
overthrowing the "bad" puppet
regimes of the Soviet empire.
Politicking, tensions between
Moscow and local communist
governments, compromise
between the revolutionary
leaders and the communist oldtimers, and the will and anger
of the people—all had a
profound influence in shaping
the revolutions as multifaceted
movements that brought about
one of the greatest
transformations in history. In a
dramatic narrative culminating
in a close examination of the
whirlwind year, Pleshakov
challenges the received wisdom
and argues that 1989 was as
much about national civil wars
and internal struggles for
power as it was about the
Eastern Europeans throwing
off the yoke of Moscow.
Stalin's Folly Jul 01 2022
Stalin's cunning and
ruthlessness brought him to
supreme power in the Soviet
Union. Yet in the summer of
1941 he appeared to lose his
touch. With unparalleled
access to the Soviet archives,
this text reveals why the
dictator behaved as he did.
The Tsar's Last Armada Feb 25
2022 On May 14-15, 1905, in
the Tsushima Straits near
Japan, an entire Russian fleet
was annihilated, its ships sunk,
scattered, or captured by the
Japanese. In the deciding battle
of the Russo-Japanese War, the
Japanese lost only three
destroyers but the Russians
lost twenty-two ships and
thousands of sailors. It was the
first modern naval battle,
employing all the new
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technology of destruction. The
old imperial navy was woefully
unprepared. The defeat at
Tsushima was the last and
greatest of many indignities
suffered by the Russian fleet,
which had traveled halfway
around the world to reach the
battle, dogged every mile by
bad luck and misadventure.
Their legendary admiral,
dubbed "Mad Dog," led them
on an extraordinary eighteenthousand-mile journey from the
Baltic Sea, around Europe,
Africa, and Asia, to the Sea of
Japan. They were burdened by
the Tsar's incompetent
leadership and the old, slow
ships that he insisted be
included to bulk up the fleet.
Moreover, they were under
constant fear of attack, and
there were no friendly ports to
supply coal, food, and fresh
water. The level of selfsufficiency attained by this
navy was not seen again until
the Second World War. The
battle of Tsushima is among
the top five naval battles in
history, equal in scope and
drama to those of Lepanto,
Trafalgar, Jutland, and Midway,
yet despite its importance it
has been long neglected in the
West. With a novelist's eye and
a historian's authority,
Constantine Pleshakov tells of
the Russian squadron's long,
difficult journey and fast,
horrible defeat.
The Romanov Ransom Mar
05 2020 Treasure-hunting team
Sam and Remi Fargo’s search
for a Romanov fortune brings
them into perilous contact with
an ambitious neo-Nazi clan in
this New York Times
bestselling adventure. In 1918,
a ransom of enormous size was
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paid to free the Romanovs from
the Bolsheviks, but, as history
knows, the Romanovs died
anyway. And the ransom?
During World War II, the Nazis
stole it from the Russians, and
after that--it vanished. Until
now. When a modern-day
kidnapping captures the
attention of husband-and-wife
team Sam and Remi Fargo, the
couple soon learn that these
long-lost riches may be back in
play, held in trust by the
descendants of a Nazi guerrilla
faction called the Werewolves.
It is their mission to establish
the Fourth Reich, and their
time is coming soon. As the
Fargos follow the trail across
Europe, Northern Africa, and
South America, they know only
one thing. This quest is greater
than anything they have ever
done--it is their chance to make
someone answer for
unspeakable crimes, and to
prevent them from happening
again.
The Romanov Diadem Dec 14
2020 When the Russian
Revolution broke out in 1917
and the Bolsheviks
assassinated Tsar Nicholas II's
family, large sectors opposed
the new communist
government. By means of the
legendary Trans-Siberian
Railway the rebels carried the
imperial treasure to the heart
of Asia and intended to resist
from there. The Bolsheviks
eventually defeated them but
could not find a large part of
the treasure including tons of
gold bars and the Empress'
jewelry. In modern times the
descendants of those noble
exiles follow certain clues as to
the whereabouts of the
treasure and turn to the
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Bluthund Community, a virtual
group of scientists in different
disciplines, to organize a
search expedition in Siberia.
However, various powerful
groups have their own plans
and will oppose their action.
Intrigues, mystery and violence
in the middle of the wild
mountains of East Asia. A
travel, suspense and action
novel that will catch your
breath from the start.
The Empress Angelina's
Quest Aug 29 2019 Epilogue
The Pratis system is being
resettled and the friends have
been recalled to start
construction on a new Warship.
Sinister forces are trying to
infiltrate Bearilian Society.
Even after the fall of the Gang
of Seven. Decent bears are
wondering if some of their
leaders aren’t still for sell.
Beary’s family has grown, so
has the number of bears
connected to his life. With each
addition his quiet fears grow.
Octavious is now Vice
President of the Bearilian
Federation. Angelina has
started a new medical institute
on Andreas Prime. She and
Octavious past have threatened
to surface. New threats face
the Federation and their family.
Tiberius and Babs have
returned home to the Palisades
with a cub on the way. Private
Harpeth’s family was brought
to Andreas Prime to be near
him, as he goes through
rehabilitation. Angelina has
personally taken over his case.
The entire 307th Aces Marine
Division was transferred to
Andreas Prime. This became
their new home base. Alpine
City was quickly becoming a
major military shipyard. While
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St Elaina’s, was becoming a
major commercial port, much
to Justinian’s pleasure. The
EAQ, with its new crew moved
on, with, a destroyer escort,
towards its next system. Soon
others would be joining the
team.
Homeland: A Justin Hall Spy
Thriller Jan 03 2020 Would you
partner with a terrorist to keep
your homeland safe? After a
hair-raising mission deep inside
ISIS-ruled northern Iraq, Justin
Hall, CIS’s best field operative,
discovers that terrorists’ have
his homeland in their sights.
They are determined to deal a
deadly blow to a famous arena
and cause massive casualties.
They’ve made it personal.
Justin and his partner, Carrie
O’Connor, are dispatched to
dismantle the terrorist plot in
what will turn to be their
deadliest assignment. As they
untangle an international web
of lies and deceits, stretching
from Canada to Russia to Saudi
Arabia, they discover that their
allies and enemies are not who
they seem. And when they
infiltrate the heartland of
lawless Yemen, Justin and
Carrie are plunged into a
death-defying operation. Can
they find the truth and save
their homeland? Reviews ★★★★★
“Another thrill ride with Justin
and Carrie. I enjoy the author's
detailed writing which made
me feel like I was with Justin
and Carrie chasing the bad
guys. Love the series." ★★★★★
“Ethan Jones latest entry in the
Justin Hall series starts the
action quickly and continues
throughout the book. Another
great read from Mr. Jones.
More Justin Hall please!” The
Justin Hall Series Homeland is
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the seventh novel in this bestselling series with hundreds of
five-star reviews and thousands
of sales and downloads. Each
book is a self-contained story
without cliffhangers and can be
enjoyed on its own. A highoctane, fast-paced, suspense
thriller all wrapped up and
ready to explode! If you like
Silva, Fleming, or Flynn, you’ll
love Homeland. Scroll up, click
and get lost in the actionpacked, captivating world of
Justin Hall now! Keywords
thriller assassinations
conspiracies crime espionage
military political psychological
technothrillers terrorism
suspense spy intrigue
adrenaline blood war action
spies shooting revenge hostage
ransom kidnapping security
Justin Hall Carrie O’Connor
CIA secret agent agents
operatives clandestine covert
mission asset assets affairs
explosion action & adventure
war & military Mossad ISIS
Iraq Yemen Canada Iran war
warfare
The Lost Romanov Icon and the
Enigma of Anastasia Jan 27
2022 Retired MI6 agent
Rodney Mundy goes on a
dangerous mission to find a lost
holy icon which, if discovered,
could be the key to solving one
of the bloodiest and most
enigmatic episodes of history the disappearance of the
Romanovs and the fate of
Anastasia, the youngest
daughter of the last tsar
Nicholas II. During his mission
Rodney discovers not only the
truth about Anastasia, but also
that the Vatican was involved
in the rescue operation of the
Imperial Family in 1918. The
truth about their survival has
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been suppressed from the
public.
www.thelostromanovicon.com.
http://www.facebook.com/page
s/The-lost-Romanov-Icon-andthe-Enigma-ofAnastasia/200394259973743
Starflight Jul 21 2021 Absence
of Evidence is not Evidence of
Absence Everguard’s mission:
Establish a multidimensional
gate inside Alpha Centauri A
for Interstellar Command to
fuel their new faster-than-light
spaceships. Lieutenant
Commander Torrance Black,
career already on shaky
grounds, finds himself facing
questions. Did they just contact
sentient life in the Centauri
system? Will humankind
sacrifice an entire alien species
in their quest for the stars?
Starflight, the first book of
Stealing the Sun, a space based
Science Fiction series from
frequent Analog contributor
and bestselling Amazon
Science Fiction and Dark
Fantasy author Ron Collins.
“Ron Collins is one of our best
hard science fiction writers—a
novel from him is a major
event. Enjoy!” Robert J. Sawyer
Hugo Award-Winning Author of
Quantum Night
From Splendor to
Revolution Sep 22 2021 This
sweeping saga recreates the
extraordinary opulence and
violence of Tsarist Russia as
the shadow of revolution fell
over the land, and destroyed a
way of life for these Imperial
women The early 1850s until
the late 1920s marked a
turbulent and significant era
for Russia. During that time the
country underwent a massive
transformation, taking it from
days of grandeur under the
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tsars to the chaos of revolution
and the beginnings of the
Soviet Union. At the center of
all this tumult were four
women of the Romanov
dynasty. Marie Alexandrovna
and Olga Constantinovna were
born into the family, Russian
Grand Duchesses at birth.
Marie Feodorovna and Marie
Pavlovna married into the
dynasty, the former born a
Princess of Denmark, the latter
a Duchess of the German duchy
of Mecklendburg-Schwerin. In
From Splendor to Revolution,
we watch these pampered
aristocratic women fight for
their lives as the cataclysm of
war engulfs them. In a matter
of a few short years, they fell
from the pinnacle of wealth and
power to the depths of danger,
poverty, and exile. It is an
unforgettable epic story.
The Romanov Stone Sep 10
2020 “History, suspense,
romance— The Romanov Stone
has it all.” - New York Times
best-selling author Antoinette
May Her mother’s deathbed
revelation that she is a
descendant of Nicholas II,
Russia’s last tsar, launches
reclusive Kate Gavrill on a bold
search for a lost family fortune.
But nothing is simple in the
tragic history of the Romanov
clan. Only by finding the rarest
of precious gems—a fabulous,
long-missing alexandrite—can
Kate claim her treasure. At her
side as she journeys across
continents is Simon Blake, a
respected New York
gemologist, whose powerful
attraction to Kate is undercut
by deep fears about her
mission. In their daring quest,
they confront Colombian jewel
thieves, blood-thirsty Ukrainian
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mafiya, and a sinister cleric
trained in mind control, each
hoping to seize the Romanov
Stone. Haunted by her past,
driven by a promise to restore
her family’s name, Kate
gambles all for a prize she may
never attain.
The Murder of the Romanovs
Jun 07 2020 Based on exclusive
access to newly discovered
Russian documents, the last
word on the fate of the
Romanov family.
The Last Days of the Romanovs
Mar 29 2022 Rappaport, an
expert in the field of Russian
history, brings you the riveting
day-by-day account of the last
fourteen days of the Russian
Imperial family, in this first of
two books about the Romanovs.
Her second book The Romanov
Sisters, offering a never-beforeseen glimpse at the lives of the
Tsar's beautiful daughters and
a celebration of their unique
stories, will be published in
2014. The brutal murder of the
Russian Imperial family on the
night of July 16–17, 1918 has
long been a defining moment in
world history. The Last Days of
the Romanovs reveals in
exceptional detail how the
conspiracy to kill them
unfolded. In the vivid style of a
TV documentary, Helen
Rappaport reveals both the
atmosphere inside the family's
claustrophobic prison and the
political maneuverings of those
who wished to save—or
destroy—them. With the
watching world and European
monarchies proving incapable
of saving the Romanovs, the
narrative brings this tragic
story to life in a compellingly
new and dramatic way,
culminating in a bloody night of
8/10

horror in a cramped basement
room.
The Romanov Prophecy Aug 10
2020 History is being made and
Miles Lord has a ringside seat.
The people of Russia have
voted to bring back the tsar, a
ruler to be selected from the
distant relatives of Nicholas II,
who was murdered along with
the rest of the Romanov family
in 1918. Miles has been asked
to run a background check on
one of the candidates. But
excitement turns to terror
when Miles is nearly killed by
gunmen. Suddenly, he is racing
across continents with only a
cryptic utterance by Rasputin,
made at the time of the
Romanov massacre, as his
guide. The implications of this
prophecy are earth-shattering - not only for the future tsar
and mother Russia, but for
Miles himself.
Scientific and Technical
Aerospace Reports Oct 31
2019
The Romanov Conspiracy Jan
15 2021 Since July 1918, no
one has been able to solve the
mysterious disappearance of
Princess Anastasia—until Dr.
Laura Pavlov uncovers some
haunting clues in this thriller
by the acclaimed, bestselling
author of The Second Messiah.
SOMETIMES MYSTERIES ARE
NEVER SOLVED. SOMETIMES
THERE ARE NO ANSWERS.
DR. LAURA PAVLOV, an
American forensic
archaeologist, is about to
unravel a mystery that
promises to shed light on one
of the twentieth century’s
greatest enigmas. Digging on
the outskirts of the present-day
Russian city of Ekaterinburg,
where the Romanov royal
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family was executed in July
1918, Pavlov discovers a body
perfectly preserved in the
permafrost of a disused mine
shaft. The remains offer
dramatic new clues to the
disappearance of the
Romanovs, and in particular
their famous daughter,
Princess Anastasia, whose
murder has always been in
question. Pavlov’s discovery
sets her on an unlikely journey
to Ireland, where a carefully
hidden account of a years-old
covert mission is about to
change the accepted course of
world history and hurl her back
into the past—into a maelstrom
of deceit, secrets, and lies.
Drawn from historical fact, The
Romanov Conspiracy is a pageturning story of love and
friendship tested by war, and a
desperate battle between
revenge and redemption, set
against one of the most bloody
and brutal revolutions in world
history.
To Free the Romanovs May
31 2022 The murders but also
the exciting escapes of the
wider Romanov family - the
Tsar’s mother, siblings and
cousins. Did George V let his
cousin the Tsar and his family
die?
Romanov Curse Aug 22 2021
Seventeen-year-old Valentina
Kovalova considers her
Romanov blood to be a blessing
until Bolsheviks kidnap her.
Their leader becomes her lover
and helps her to go home. He
returns to his rebels without
knowing she is pregnant. Her
father shuns her, his cousin
Tsar Nicholas abdicates, and
Valentina delivers twin sons in
the midst of war and
revolution. Bolsheviks kills her
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parents and two sisters.
Valentina flees to Germany
with her infant son, leaving
behind his twin brother whom
she believes is dead. She
inherits the extensive estate of
her aunt and marries a
handsome man from a
prominent family. He becomes
a confidant of Adolf Hitler. Her
husband thinks the Fhrer will
restore Germany to her rightful
glory. Valentina recognizes him
for the madman he is. At great
risk to herself, she refuses to
support him and hides a Jewish
girl in her home.
LOST ROMANOV ICON AND
ENIGMA ANASTASIADG Jul 09
2020 Retired MI6 agent
Rodney Mundy goes on a
dangerous mission to find a lost
holy icon which, if discovered,
could be the key to solving one
of the bloodiest and most
enigmatic episodes of history –
the disappearance of the
Romanovs and the fate of
Anastasia, the youngest
daughter of the last tsar
Nicholas II. During his mission
Rodney discovers not only the
truth about Anastasia, but also
that the Vatican was involved
in the rescue operation of the
Imperial Family in 1918. The
truth about their survival has
been suppressed from the
public.
www.thelostromanovicon.com.
http://www.facebook.com/page
s/The-lost-Romanov-Icon-andthe-Enigma-ofAnastasia/200394259973743
Anastasia Again: the Hidden
Secret of the Romanovs May
07 2020 In 2018 the author
published the first edition of
Anastasia Again: The Hidden
Secret of the Romanovs to
coincide with the centenary of
9/10

the alleged massacre of the
Romanov family in
Ekaterinburg, Russia. After
many years of interest in the
claims of the woman known as
Evgenia Smetisko, at times
Eugenia Smith, or even
Eugenie Smetisko, he began to
give credibility to her claim
that she had been the youngest
daughter of Tsar Nicholas II
and his wife, Empress
Alexandra. Had she died with
the entire family? Had any
others survived or, even as
some contemporary
researchers allege, had they all
escaped? By reexamining
“Smetisko’s” memoirs
published in 1963, researching
the people who received her in
the USA, and scrutinizing her
claims a new narrative
emerged, one of a woman
living cleverly under an
assumed name to protect her
true identity. 2D/3D visual face
recognition under the guidance
of technology founder, Robert
“Bob” Schmitt, offered even
more evidence that she had
been telling the truth all along,
just as CIA polygraph lie
detector unit founder, Grover
“Cleve” Backster, had declared
in 1963 after subjecting
“Smetisko/Anastasia” to 30
hours of polygraph testing. This
edition offers readers the
opportunity to review evidence
and question the hitherto
“official” albeit sacrosanct
version of history with which
we are all well acquainted.
The Romanov Legacy Sep 30
2019 A murdered tsar. A
missing treasure. One woman
holds the key. Natalie Brandon
knows Nicholas II, last tsar of
Russia, left a secret bank
account to provide for his
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family in exile. But getting
someone to believe her is
harder than finding the account
itself. Diagnosed with
schizophrenia, Natalie is
tormented by a recurring
hallucination, the voice of an
angel named Belial. Even her
sister, a Russian history
professor, won’t take her
seriously…until a blond, blueeyed Russian spy kidnaps
Natalie, claiming she’s the only
one who can lead him to the
treasure. But Constantine
Dashkov isn’t the only one after
the tsar’s missing millions.
Russian prime minister Maxim
Starinov will do anything to get
the money for himself. Natalie
and Constantine must outrun
Starinov’s death squad as they
track the treasure from San
Francisco to Moscow to
London. With nothing more
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than Natalie’s ghostly intuition
to guide them, can she and
Constantine stay alive long
enough to protect the tsar’s
legacy from a greedy despot?
The Romanov Legacy is the
first book in the Natalie
Brandon thriller series, with
fast-paced action and a heroine
readers call "unforgettable"
and "enchanting." If you like
Dan Brown’s historical puzzles
and the international intrigue
of Daniel Silva, then you'll love
Jenni Wiltz's page-turning
thrillers. Buy The Romanov
Legacy to discover this exciting
new series today. Perfect for
fans of: international crime
novels, spy novels, espionage
and conspiracy thrillers,
psychological thrillers
The First Manned
Spaceflight Jun 27 2019 This
book is about the early era of
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the Russian space challenge. It
is based on the notes of
Vladimir Suvorov, a
distinguished chief
documentary cinematographer,
who eyewitnessed and
described in his top secret
diary all these events from
1959 to 1969. He and his team
made 35 films on the Russian
conquest of space. He worked
closely with the key scientists
including Chief Designer
Sergey Korolev, the President
of the Academy of Sciences
Mstislav Keldish and other high
ranking military officers who
were in charge of the Soviet
space program. Many
cosmonauts, especially the first
ones like Yuri Gagarin, German
Titov, et al., became his
friends. This book is the first
close up and personal account
of these remarkable events.
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